
Dear Stakeholders of Pulborough Parish Council, 
  
I am delighted and honoured to introduce myself as the 
new Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer (RFO) of 
Pulborough Parish Council. As I step into this role, I am 
genuinely thrilled to be working with this vibrant and 
close-knit community and embark on a journey of 
transformation for our beloved village. 
  
First and foremost, I would like to express my sincere 
gratitude for this opportunity to serve Pulborough. The 
warmth and passion of the community have already left 
a profound impression on me, and I am excited to be a 
part of the collective efforts to enhance the quality of life 
for all residents. 

  
Over the course of my career, I have had the privilege of working with several Parish 
councils, where I have successfully led transformative projects and initiatives. With seven 
years of experience in this field, I am confident in my abilities to drive positive change and 
progress for Pulborough Parish Council. 
  
As we move forward, I am eager to face the challenges that come with this role. I firmly 
believe that challenges are opportunities in disguise, and they present us with a chance to 
think creatively, find innovative solutions, and foster a stronger sense of community 
engagement. Together, we can build a better future for Pulborough and ensure that our 
village continues to thrive and evolve. 
  
My vision for Pulborough is one of inclusivity, sustainability, and growth. I am committed to 
working closely with all stakeholders, engaging with residents, and valuing every voice in our 
community. By fostering a transparent and collaborative environment, we can create 
meaningful change that reflects the aspirations and needs of our residents. 
  
As we embark on this journey together, I am eager to learn from each of you and draw upon 
the collective wisdom and experience that exists within Pulborough. I believe that effective 
communication and teamwork are key to our success, and I am dedicated to nurturing an 
environment where ideas are welcomed and celebrated. 
  
In conclusion, I would like to express my heartfelt appreciation to the Pulborough Parish 
Council for entrusting me with this important responsibility. I am genuinely enthusiastic 
about the possibilities that lie ahead and the positive impact we can make together. Let us 
join hands and work towards a brighter future for our village. 
   
Sincerely, 
  
Harry Quenault  
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 
Pulborough Parish Council 


